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DREAM  CENTER  CLEAN  UP  AND  REMODEL  IN  2020!            BUSY  MONTH  SOME  GREAT  TEAMS  TO  HELP! 

New water line

New floors for 
the bunkhouse!

What a great 
time to do all of the updates after years of thousands of 
kiddos, families and teams. Thank you all for believing in us 
to stay the course and to be able to stop and do some much 
needed updating. Cafeteria coming this spring in Jesus 
Name! Thank you for making all this possible, love you! 



The ministry is seeking work teams for the 
months of September and October. If your 
church, woman's group, men group, youth 
group or organizations who would like to 
serve in 2020 we need you. Most mission 
trips canceled this past spring and summer 
and with fall approaching this is a great 
opportunity to come and be a part of 
creating the Dream Center remodel for 
2021!
There is lots of painting, tiling, light 
construction, some skilled work for 
electricians, plumbers and carpenters. 
Please consider us, we appreciate all the 
help we can get! If you are interested 
please email us:
 wingsaseaglesmin@earthlink.net and we 
will give dates, more information and 
projects to be completed.
The Cafeteria is coming next spring in 
Jesus Name!!      Let's have  the  Dream

 Center  all  fresh  and  ready  to  go  for  2021!

      
      

The

 

updating

 

is

 

a

 

blessing

 

to

 

be

 

able

 

to

 

accomplish. Thank

 

you for

        
   

being

 

there

 

to

 

support

 

the

 

ministry!

 

We

 

love

 

and

 

appreciate

 

you

 

all

 

for

 

the

 

love

 

and

 

financial

 

blessings

 

that

 

make

 

all

 

of

 

this

 

possible.

 

We

 

will

 

see

 

His

 

Glory

 

continue

 

at

 

the

 

Dream

 

Center

 

and

 

hope

 

and

 

pray

 

we

 

stay

 

the

 

course

 

the

 

Lord

 

has

 

for

 

all

 

of

 

us

 

for

 

these

 

precious

 

forgotten

 

families

 

and

 

children

 

who

 

are

 

not

 

forgotten

 

by

 

you

 

and

 

Jesus.

 

We

 

pray

 

for

 

each

 

and

 

every

 

one

 

of

 

you

 

daily

 

for

 

your

 

health

 

and

 

to

 

prosper

 

in

 

all

 

things.

Stay tuned for August newsletter! We 
will have updates on our continued 
covid shipments of fresh food to the 
reservations with stories to share of 
how Gods love is changing hearts 
through giving!!




